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Comments: To Whom it may concern,

We own the property Quatorlake  #2 that surrounds Crater Lake. We access our property using the Red Metals

Mine Road and we currently have a special use permit for this access. We are are opposed to the opening of this

road for public use as it would result in increased traffic to out private property, which is the primary destination

for people using Red Metals Mine Road. Trash problems and unauthorized camping will be a result of Increased

traffic. It is also our opinion that the first service should not open roads to the public that would primarily result in

the road users trespassing on private property .

We are firmly opposed to any consideration of opening Red Metals Mine Road to public vehicle use, however we

are fine with foot traffic use of this road.

 

Sincerely 

Greg and Diana Vita
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